
• The work on rolling out my updated computer sign-up system continues. It is now operational at 
Union Twp. Branch.

• We renewed our service with Syndetics for added content to our library catalog (excerpts, tables of 
contents, reviews, etc.). This bill of $948 will be in a future set of bills.

• We’ve replaced monitors, keyboards, and mice on several computers. We still have quite a few flat 
panel screens from 2004 that use fluorescent tubes for light. I expect these to continue to fail over the 
next year or so since 5 years for a fluorescent bulb is generally considered good. All new replacements 
have LED bulbs, which should last much longer.
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